
Local students still need your support!

Dear Friend of the Arts,

Students are back in school, and we want to make sure they stay engaged and 
excited about learning. 

Since 1988 our Professional Artists in the Schools program has provided  local 
children the opportunity to express themselves and think outside the box.
Our visual and performing arts classes help students stay connected and develop 
important skills during a critical time in their lives.

Please help keep our local students engaged in school by making a donation 
now to support arts education!

Thank you for being a part of our community and helping us put a smile on a 
child’s face again through the arts.

Donate Now

P.S. Thank you so much to those who have already donated to our 
fundraiser! We are so grateful for your support.

https://arts4mc.org/
https://arts4mc.org/give-every-month/
https://arts4mc.org/one-time-donation/
https://arts4mc.org/

